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The Carbine Club of Tasmania – Racing Carnival Luncheon 

 

Two hundred members and guests turned out for the Carbine Club of Tasmania’s Racing Luncheon at Elwick 

Racecourse on 11 Feb which was held in conjunction with the Tasmanian Racing Club’s (TRC) Derby Day 

twilight race meeting featuring the Carbine Club Handicap amongst the racing offering on what was a glorious 

Tassie summer’s day, complemented by the venue and hospitality of the TRC which is headed up by CEO and 

Carbine Club Member Brendan Blomeley. 

Guest speaker and recently retired jockey Glenn Boss promised at the outset that he would be brief and 

everyone present was glad that he really didn’t live up to that promise as he described his racing journey; 

Glenn’s emotive descriptions of the turf greats had the guests enthralled and later he passed his 3 Melbourne 

Cups won on the champ Makybe Diva around the crowd, mingling with all, gladly answering questions, and 

being the subject of a great number of “selfies”. 
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Congress Reminder 

Tasmania – Racing Carnival Luncheon 

CCSA Members win Awards 

Victoria – Special Golfing Event 

Coming Club Events 

15th International Carbine Club Congress – Adelaide October 2022 

The CCSA Congress Organising Committee have advised that at present there are insufficient 

registrations to make the October 2022 Congress financially viable. 

 

Congress Chairman Lloyd Meredith has advised that the date for registrations has been extended 

to 31st March. If insufficient registrations are received by this date then unfortunately the 

Congress will have to be cancelled. If it becomes necessary to cancel, then all deposits will be 

refunded in full. 

 

Lloyd and the Organising Committee are hopeful that the hard work already put into this event 

will result in yet another great Congress – it is a wonderful program and countless hours have 

been invested to ensure a memorable event. A registration form is attached below. 
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The Carbine Club 3YO Handicap was Race 5 on the card following the lunch and  CCTAS President Steve 

Adermann continued his annual tradition of tipping the likely winner of the race – Steve exercised no caution 

in tipping favourite Turk Warrior to win, and his judgement proved correct later in the day as that horse duly 

saluted at odds described as ‘better than bank interest’ (but then, any odds are better than today’s bank 

interest!). 

Members dug deeply at the urging of Club Member and auctioneer extraordinaire Andrew “Flapper” Wright 

raising a hefty sum from 3 superb auction items and together with proceeds from the well supported raffle on 

the day, the Club’s ability to continue its support for sport and in particular junior sport was greatly enhanced. 

  

   

 

 

President of The Carbine Club, Andrew Cannon AM, (at 

left) was a visitor to Hobart for the luncheon and is 

seen here holding one of Glenn’s cups together with 

Glenn and Merv Hill  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carbine Club of SA – Members Awards at the Australian Hotels Association 
The Carbine Club of South Australia has long held ties with the hospitality industry – long term Carbine Club 

member Peter Hurley is a life member of both the Australian Hotels Association (AHA) of South Australia and 

the National AHA. 

The tradition continues and recently at the AHA National Awards for Excellence Presentation in Hobart two 

more CCSA members were honoured: 

 

CCSA member Darren Steele (pictured left) is General Manager of operations for EDP Hotel 

Group, and their entire team won the National AHA Award for Best Regional Venue Award 

for the Bridgeport Hotel at Murray Bridge. This hotel is described as a superb 

development for the regional area and the award is recognition of the Group’s vision and 

significant investment to build and create a sensational hospitality venue. 

 

 

 

And CCSA member Greg Fahey received Hall of Fame Status, this was decided in 

2020 but due to COVID was presented to Greg at the awards in Hobart. Greg and 

his family have been involved in the hotel industry for decades and he has made 

a very strong contribution to the hospitality industry. 

(pic right -Greg & wife Jenny who has worked alongside him in all their hospitality 

ventures) 
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2022 Events 

CCSA – 15 Feb – AGM 

CCNZ- 21 Feb – Annual Golf Day cancelled -another COVID victim! 

CC London – 8 March – Pre-Cheltenham Festival Dinner, OXO Tower 

CCNSW – 18 March – Racing Luncheon, Royal Randwick 

CCQLD – 19 March – Carbine Club Raceday, Aquis Park Racecourse  

CCNT – 25 March – AGM, Yots Greek Taverna (MO) 

CCVIC – 1 April – Golf Day, Cathedral Lodge & Golf Club 

CCNT – 29 April – Golf Day, Palmerston Golf Club (M&G) 

CCNZ – xx May – AGM date TBC 

CCSA – 20 May – Racing Luncheon 

CC London – 27 May – Annual Golf Day, Royal Mid-Surrey 

CCNT – 27 or 28 May – AFLNT Luncheon – Kantilla’s TIO Stadium (M&G) 

CCNT-17 June–V8 Supercars Luncheon–“The Outlook”, Hidden Valley Raceway (M&G -

200max) 

CCNZ – xx July – 50th Anniversary Dinner, Tote Room, Ellerslie Event Centre – date TBC 

CCNT – 16 July – Derby Day, Darwin Turf Club (M&P- 50 max) 

CCNT – 29 July – Darwin Cup Luncheon – Darwin Turf Club (M&G – 300 max) 

CCNT-9Sep- Founders Lunch, Landmark@Gateway (MO) 

15th International Carbine Club Congress – 6-11 October – Adelaide 

CCNT-21 Oct – Cox Plate Lunch, PeeWees (M&G 200 max) 

CC London – 31 October- Sam Vestey Annual Members Dinner & AGM, Alfred Tennyson (TBC) 

CCNT – 9 Dec- Christmas Dinner, TBA (M&P) 

 

 


